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22 June 2022
Dear Parent/Guardian
Uniform and revision guide

As we approach the end of the exam period | would like to say how proud | am of Year 11 and
their approach to this. It has been wonderful seeing so many students at the booster sessions
and how engaged the majority of students have been with the support offered to them.

As Year 11 reach the end of their time at Maiden Erlegh School in Reading | would like to take
to opportunity to ask that if your family has any uniform, revision guides, or textbooks that are
no longer required that these are donated to the school for those in need. These items can be
brought into reception from Thursday 23 June, where there will be a box to put them in, these
will then be provided for those in need.

As a school we would be really grateful for any donations you may be able to provide.

I would like to take this final opportunity to say that it has been an honour to be the Head of
Year 11 over the years, and | wish all students the best of luck in their future endeavours.

Yours Sincerely
Miss B Davies
Head of Year 11



